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Meeting

The Georgetown chapter of the Canadian Federation of University
Women (CFUW) kicked off the new year on January 10 with an
interesting lecture on stem cells. Led by Matthew Johnson, a business
development manager with the Ontario Centres of Excellence and the son 
of CFUW member Moya Johnson, the talk focused on the different types 
of stem cells, where they come from, how they are made, and various
current and future clinical applications. The next CFUW meeting is scheduled 
for February 7 and will feature guest speaker Dr. Debbie Zeni, who will be
leading a discussion titled “The Growth of a Cooperative Health Care
Project in Uganda.” For more information, visit www.cfuw-georgetown.ca.
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The CFUW kicked off 2012 with a talk by “one 
of their own,” Matthew Johnson, who shared 
his knowledge of stem cells with the assembed 
crowd.

LEFT: Jan Costain (left) and
Judy Rivers share a smile.

BELOW LEFT: A couple of
Anns – Ann Lawlor (left) and 
Ann Rae – enjoy refreshments 
after the talk.

RIGHT: Frances Walker (left) 
and Lisette Logan catch up at 
the meeting.

The renovation of the
Georgetown branch of the 
Halton Hills Public Library got 
a little bit prettier recently 
with the unveiling of the 
Community Artwork Project 
Outdoor Gallery. More than 
20 groups and individuals 
of all ages created paintings 
about what the library means 
to them. The art can be 
found on the Market Street
hoarding and will remain 
on display there until the
building’s grand reopening in 
2012.
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All the artists stand in front of a communal piece done by 
the school.

ABOVE: Aydan Gogan, his sister Emma, 
and Cole Barrager show off their
painting.
BELOW: Councillor Jane Fogal unveils the 
artwork on the fence.

Before moving to Chicago, Lily 
and Bria Eldon made this piece 
so they could to share their
connection to the library.


